
 

 

 

 

14 November 2022 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

I am writing to let you know about some exciting opportunities that have arisen to support the 

effective governance of New Collaborative Learning Trust. We are looking for local stakeholders who 

https://nclt.ac.uk/vacancies/
mailto:clerk@nclt.ac.uk

